
Minutes of the University Curriculum Committee 
 
January 31, 2008 
 
1. A meeting of the University Curriculum Committee was held on 
Thursday, January 31, 2008, Twamley Hall, Room 305. Charlie Robertson 
presided. Those present were Suzanne Anderson, Connie Borboa, Mary 
Drewes, Connie Gagelin, Bonni Gourneau, Devon Hansen, Assion Lawson-
Body, John Madden, Mary Riske, Charlie Robertson and Liz Tyree. 
 
2. Minutes November 30. Charlie Robertson moved to approve the 
minutes. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried with one 
abstention. 
 
3. Devon Hansen and John Madden presented CSD 542 course change 
request; CSD 562 course deletion request and Speech-Language Pathology 
change in program requirements request.  
 
Charlie Robertson moved to approve the CSD course change request and 
CSD 562 course deletion request. The motion was seconded, voted upon 
and carried unanimously. 
 
Liz Tyree moved to approve the Speech-Language pathology program 
request. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.  
 
4. Bonni Gourneau presented Theatre Arts change in program 
requirements for BFA-Performance, Bachelor of Arts and Minor; Thea 
270, 326 and 336 course change requests; Thea 260 new course request; 
Thea 226 course deletion request and moved approval of all. The motion 
was seconded, voted upon, and carried unanimously. 
 
5. Civil Engineering 431 course change and program change request were 
tabled per Matt Cavallis request. Civil Engineering 482, 483, 421, 
416, and 414 course change requests were reviewed. Connie Gagelin 
moved to approve all of the course change requests. The motion was 
seconded, voted upon and carried with one abstention.  
 
6. Devon Hansen presented Military Science 499 course change request. 
Liz Tyree moved approval. The motion was seconded, voted upon and 
carried unanimously. 
 
7. Devon Hansen presented Geography 362 course change request. The 
frequency was changed to spring term. Connie Gagelin moved to approve 
the request as changed. The motion was seconded, voted upon and 
carried unanimously.  
 
8. Devon Hansen presented Spanish 414 and 416 course change requests. 
Connie Gagelin moved to approve the requests. The motion was seconded, 
voted upon and carried with one abstention.  
 
9. Liz Tyree presented Chemistry change in program requirements 
requests for the PhD program and both the M.S. thesis and non-thesis 



programs; Chem 508 course deletion and moved approval of all. The 
motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously.  
 
10. Charlie Robertson presented Biology graduate program change in 
program requirements request. Connie Gagelin moved to approve the 
request. The motion was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously. 
 
11. Charlie Robertson presented Aviation 399 one time change in 
grading basis. Connie Gagelin moved to approve the request. The motion 
was seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously. 
 
12. Mary Riske presented History 230 new course request. Connie 
Gagelin moved to approve the request. The motion was seconded, voted 
upon and carried unanimously.  
 
13. Mary Riske presented Physician Assistant 580 course change 
request. Liz Tyree moved to approve the request. The motion was 
seconded, voted upon and carried unanimously. 
 
14. Assion Lawson-Body presented Management 433 new course request and 
BBA with major in Management change in program requirements request 
and moved approval of both. The motion was seconded, voted upon and 
carried unanimously. 
 
15. The meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m. 
 
Recorded by Connie Borboa 


